
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – June 4, 2018 

 

Board members: Sabina Ernst, Phyl Newbeck, Livy Strong, Hilaire Thomas 

 

Guest: Jessica Alexander 

 

JULT is working to add our two newest properties to Kikas Valley Farm. We have obtained 

Current Use status for the parcels which will now be added to our insurance policy. 

 

As per the request of a donor, Livy recently planted a maple tree at Mills Riverside Park in honor 

of John Barbour.  

 

Thanks to the work of Hannah Phillips, we now have GPS maps of Kikas Valley Farm and Mills 

Riverside Park on our website.  Please check them out.   

 

Livy has met with several landowners regarding possible conservation projects and is working 

with the Mobbs Committee regarding permanent conservation of that town-owned property. 

 

We had over 50 people at our annual meeting, a dozen on our bird walk and another ten on our 

wildflower walk.  We are open to suggestions from our members about other events you would 

like to see.  A walk on the Outlook property (part of Kikas Valley Farm) will take place on June 

16.  

 


